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NYSMATYC Membership Receipt  

 

 

Dear 

 

     I have received your payment in the amount of:  $   

 

This payment covers the following: 

Membership to NYSMATYC through 12/31/2024  $  

Donation to Scholarship Fund    $   

 

     As a member, you will receive the following in future mailings: 

 

• All NYSMATYC news and updates. 

• Notice of our Professional Development Opportunities. 

• Notice of your Regional Meetings 

 

     You may also receive other information and requests pertaining to matters of 

our organization.  Enjoy your membership even more by getting involved, and by 

encouraging your colleagues to renew or begin their own membership in the 

organization.  If you have a special area of interest and NYSMATYC can help, 

contact one of the individuals listed on this letterhead. For a copy of the 

NYSMATYC Constitution, and other information about the organization please 

visit our web site at www.nysmatyc.org.   

 

     Also, please stay tuned to NYSMATYC communications and publications as 

the Executive Board works to provide us with relevant and valuable professional 

development in a physically distanced environment.   

Sincerely, 

 
 

 

 

 

Joshua D. Hammond 

NYSMATYC Treasurer 


